Janzen, Heather

Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Catherine Steier - Connecting Avenue C - Walking and Cycling Improvement Project - CK 6000-5

From: Web NoReply < web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca >

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 3:43 PM **To:** City Council < <u>City.Council@Saskatoon.ca</u>>

Subject: Email - Communication - Catherine Steier - Connecting Avenue C - Walking and Cycling Improvement Project -

CK 6000-5

--- Replies to this email will go to



Submitted on Monday, December 18, 2023 - 15:43

Submitted by user:



Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council through their online repository.: No

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No

Date: Monday, December 18, 2023

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Catherine

Last Name: Steier

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: St-ire



Address: Lynd Cres

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code:



What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Connecting AVENUE C

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 9.2.1

Comments:

Bikes lanes on Ave C North are dangerous and unneeded. The amount of traffic and big trucks that drive down it, will make it even more dangerous then it is when you add these unneeded bike lanes. Ave C & Circle is the most dangerous intersection in this city and has the most accidents and by adding these lanes you are making it more dangerous and causing more work for the already underpaid and overworked paramedics in this city. Why not use the 8.8+ million dollars of tax payers money to make a better transit system in this city. If you think these bike lanes are a good idea, I invite you down to my business I manage, on Ave C North and spend a week from 8am-6pm Monday- Saturday with me and watch and see how much traffic there is and talk to the local business owners who you would be taking away parking spots from. You will then understand how much traffic there is and count how many trucks use these parking lots to back up and unload products in to these LOCAL companies. There are so many other things this city is in need of, that would help more people then just the 2 people who bike down Ave C. Stop spending money of tax payers who can barely afford food right now in this city, on a bike lane in a city that sees winter for 7 months out of the year.

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No